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Important Notice 

 

Product Recall 
 

 
Product Duc De Coeur Salted Caramel and Chocolate Tartlets, 125g 

Batch affected All stock  

No other Duc De Coeur products in Lidl GB stores are affected by this recall 

• Lidl GB is recalling the above-mentioned product due to soya not being in bold within the 
back of pack ingredients. This may be a possible health risk for anyone with an allergy to 
soya.  

 
• If you have bought the above product and have an allergy to soya, we advise you not to eat 

it. 
 

• Customers are asked to return this product to the nearest store where a full refund will be 
given.  

 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused and thank you for your cooperation. 

 
For further information, contact Customer Care on customer.care@lidl.co.uk or 

0203 966 5566 
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